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(202) 429-3360

Magalie Roman Salas, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
1919 M Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20554

‘Re:  Notification of Assignment of License
New Licensee: Pacific & Southern Company, Inc.
Station: E910250, Columbia, South Carolina
File No. 616-DSE-AL-98

Dear Ms. Salas:

On behalf of Pacific & Southern Company, Inc. (“P&S”), we wish to advise the
Commission that the actions necessary to consummate the assignment of the license for earth station
E910250, Columbia, South Carolina, from Lewis Broadcasting Corporation to P&S were completed
on April 30, 1998. (Commission consent to the assignment of the license for E910250 was granted
on April 23, 1998.)

From this date forward, communications from the Commission regarding this earth station
should be sent to the following person and address:

Ms. Debbie Holland, General Manager
Station WLTX(TV)

6027 Devine Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29209

Tel. (803) 776-3600 -
Fax (803) 783-2971

Copies of such Commission communications should also be
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directed to the undersigned as FCC counsel for the licensee.

~ Sincerely,

cc: Debbie Holland
Knstin H. Kent, Esq.



